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Beavers are an important part of good water quality in Oregons streams. Please 

protect our water and vote in support of this bill. I am a kayaker and paddle the rivers 

in Oregon. It’s important to me to be able to enjoy our clean rivers and to view wildlife 

in a natural setting. Again, I support this bill and hope you will, too. 

 

Thank you 


